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From: Julie Felipe <jfelipe@scppa.org>
To: <Docket@energy.state.ca.us>
CC: Jim Woodward <Jwoodwar@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 5/6/2011 2:42 PM
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL Docket #11-IEP-1B SCPPA Members_Anaheim_Resource Plan 
Attachments: CONFIDENTIAL_Anaheim_Docket#11-IEP-1B Resource Plan (5.6.11).xlsx

California Energy Commission:

 

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL Docket #11-IEP-1B SCPPA Members_Anaheim_Resource
Plan 

 

The Southern California Public Power Authority (SCPPA) is submitting the
attached Resource Plan workbook on behalf of their SCPPA member, City of
Anaheim, in response to the CEC request for Docket #11-IEP-1B Resource
Plan.  

 

This email serves as a supplement to the information described in the
SCPPA Cover letter sent on 4/29/11 as "Docket #11-IEP-1B SCPPA Members
Resource Plan Cover Letter".  

 

Also, as described in the referenced cover letter for the City of
Anaheim, certain S-5 Supply forms have been designated as Confidential
on file name: "CONFIDENTIAL_Anaheim_Docket #11-IEP-1B Resource Plan".  A
separate worksheet in the workbook labeled as "S-5 Confide.Bilateral
Contracts" is highlighted in yellow along with the line items in "S-1
CRATS" which correspond to the confidential S-5.  This same information
was granted confidentiality in the 2009 CEC IEPR filing until the
expiration dates of the contracts."    

  

If you have any questions or require further information regarding this
submittal, please feel free to contact me at (626) 793-9364 or via email
jfelipe@scppa.org and I will coordinate with our SCPPA member.  

 

Thank you,

________________________________________ 

Julie Felipe

Assistant Energy Systems Manager

Southern California Public Power Authority (SCPPA)

DATE       MAY 06 2011

RECD.     MAY 06 2011

DOCKET
11-IEP-1B
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626-793-9364

jfelipe@scppa.org <mailto:jfelipe@scppa.org> 

 


